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6th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer an after-school multi-sports club (dodgeball, benchball, etc) 
for our Year 3/4 children which will be run by a qualified coach from the Hull FC Foundation 
who we are excited to be in partnership with for the whole of this school year once again. 
 
The club will take place on a Thursday evening and will be open to boys and girls in Y3 and 
Y4 for the duration of the second Autumn Half Term. The club will commence on Thursday 9th 
November from 3.30pm – 4.30pm until Thursday 21st December 2023.  
 
There will be no charge for these sessions. If you would like your child to participate, please 
log into your School Gateway app, select the relevant child and choose the CLUBS section. 
You will then be able to secure your child’s place by booking the sessions. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Miller 
PE Coordinator 
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